
  

 

 

 
The Career Transitions Center's mission is to empower professionals to find meaningful employment.
CTC is a 501c3 nonprofit organization, which provides career coaching to individuals, as well as
affordable and effective outplacement for small businesses and nonprofit organizations.      
                       

                                                        
October 14, 2022 
 

 
Dear Friends,

Happy Fall!

I am excited to share with you that the Career Transitions Center is developing a new
strategic plan and has added a new staff member.

Over the last six months, the Career Transitions Center (CTC) staff and board have
been developing a new two-year strategic plan.We anticipate operating in a hybrid
world. With that in mind, we are committed to reaching professionals in need of the
professional and emotional support needed to find work aligned with their skills and
values.

We help to empower mid-to-late career professionals seeking meaningful
employment.
We leverage 25 years of experience serving individuals in the Chicagoland
community by specializing in personalized, effective, and affordable coaching.
Our approach is holistic with a focus on the emotional, mental, physical, social,
spiritual, and environmental impact of career transition and job loss.

The average client is 47 years old, unemployed and struggling to manage work,
family and mental health. Their job search concerns include finding meaningful work;
ageism; and finding a work culture aligned with their values and needs.

Welcome Scot!

In September, CTC hired Scot Mazur as our first
Partnerships Director. He will focus on promoting
the mission and expanding the reach and impact
of the organization while driving the acquisition of
new clients. Scot is an award-winning
enterprising business-to-business professional
with a track record of cultivating new business
across sales cycles. In his volunteer work, Scot
has served as a career coach for the Ascension
Church’s Living Your Strengths Ministry, and Co-
Facilitator of the Loop Chapter of the Executive Network Group of Greater Chicago.
Scot resides with his family in Oak Park.

     
 



  

Scot resides with his family in Oak Park.
 

I am pleased to share this quote from a client who recently
secured employment. In my next email we will learn more about
Will and his story.

 



 

NEW!

Only with your support can we continue to provide much needed services to the
unemployed people in our community in the weeks and months ahead.

Please support us with a donation.



Please support us with a donation.

 
Wishing each of you good health and happiness,

 
                                     Anita Jenke, Executive Director                                   

Career Transitions Center of Chicago
703 W. Monroe St.
Chicago, IL 60661

312-906-9908 x401
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